
Koala Protection Along Heathcote Road 
 

WVRA Inc. contributed via funding to help support road signage to help protect our 

Furry Friends. The association donated some of its funds in support of large signs, 

advising drivers to be aware and slow down their speed. 

 

This signage was particularly important during koala mating season which was 

alerted to our association by the Sutherland Shire Environment Centre. WVRA Inc. is 

also supportive of long-term solutions such as underpasses where roads and 

highways are concerned, along with the protection of their habitat. 

 

WVRA Inc. supported the work of Woronora Heights community in protecting the 

koala's wildlife corridor in Engadine. Through letter boxing and attending the rally 

organised by Woronora Heights Community, our association was able to show our 

support. 

 

Thank you SSEC and Woronora Heights Community for your work in protecting and 

preserving our wildlife. You have ongoing support from our association. 
 
 

 
 

 

Yours in Support, 

WVRA Inc. 

MBB  

 


